
Astrid Harvey 

Subject: Charlbury Neighbourhood Plan 

From: Lloyd Sweet, Robert@HistoricEngland.org.uk 
Sent: 05 November 2020 13:47 
To: Astrid Harvey 
Subject: FW: Charlbury Neighbourhood Plan 

Dear Astrid 

I am happy to confirm that Historic England have no matters arising from the Submission version of the Chari bury 
Neighbourhood Plan that fall within our areas of interest to bring to the examiner's notice. This is without prejudice 
to any comments we may wish to make on individual planning applications within the plan area. 

Yours sincerely 

Robert Lloyd-Sweet 

Rob Lloyd-Sweet I Historic Places Adviser I South East England I Historic England 
Cannon Bridge House I 25 Dowgate Hill I London I EC4R 2Y A 

The monthly Historic England Planning Bulletin is now available on line, for all your planning & heritage news. Read it 
and/or sign up here: 
https://historicengland .org.uk/advice/planning/planning-system/planning-bulletin/ 

1111111111=Historic England 

We are the public body that helps people care for, enjoy and celebrate England's spectacular historic 
environment, from beaches and battlefields to parks and pie shops. 
Follow us: Facebook I Twitter I Instagram Sign up to our newsletter 

This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidentia l and may contain personal views which are not the views of Historic England unless specifically stated If 
you l1ave received it in error, please delete ii from your system and notify n1e sender immediately Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor 
act in reliance on it Any information se nt to Historic England may become publicly ava ilable. We respect your privacy and the use of your information Please 
read our full privacy policy for more information 
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